
Scholarships for a sustainable future 
We are dedicated to fostering the potential of future innovators and individuals 
interested in the electricity industry. Our scholarships are designed to support 
students who dream of making a difference in the electricity distribution sector, 
shaping a brighter and sustainable future for all.

Empowering your future
Through our scholarship fund, we offer financial support to students studying 
computer science, mathematics, data analytics, electronic or electrical 
engineering, sustainability, and Master of Science, or similar disciplines, with an 
emphasis on competencies involving cognitive science, business intelligence 
and/or artificial intelligence. 

Your path to success
Financial support, encouragement, and potential work placements with Alpine 
Energy await scholarship recipients.

SCHOLARSHIP 
FUND.

LineTrust South Canterbury

How it works
Eligibility Criteria: Study in designated 
fields; intent to contribute to the future 
of renewable energy; and fulfil either 
residing in South Canterbury or completed 
secondary school in the South Canterbury 
region. 

Apply online now 
Visit www.linetrustsc.org.nz/scholarship/  

Application Deadline: 14th November 2025

To find out more about Alpine Energy visit:  
www.alpineenergy.co.nz

Powering up your career!
As a dedicated consumer trust, we’re aiming to bring positive change to the electricity distribution industry, and 
ultimately benefiting people like you.

Established in 1992, LineTrust South Canterbury holds a 40% shareholding in Alpine Energy Limited, responsible for 
electricity lines and distribution in South Canterbury.

Up to $5,000 
towards your 

degree! 

The support I received from the Line Trust this year has allowed me to excel in both rowing 
and academics, helping cover the significant costs of competing at a high level while 
completing my studies. This generous support has eased financial pressure and been a large 
factor in my success this year.

Sam Wilson (Geraldine, TBHS 2022, Studying: Bachelor of Engineering specialising in 
Mechatronics, UC), Scholarship Recipient 2024

The LineTrust scholarship has given me the opportunity to pursue my studies with greater 
focus and confidence. I am grateful for the support and investment in my future, motivating 
me to keep working hard and make a positive impact in my community. This scholarship 
has also been incredibly helpful in reducing the financial burden of studying and allowing 
me to spend more time focused on studying and club commitments.

Finn McKinley (Twizel, Twizel Area School 2024, Studying: Bachelor of Engineering, UC), 
Scholarship Recipient 2024


